

1 July 2020

**Eva Corlett** RadioNZ Eva.corlett@rnz.co.nz

Dear Ms Corlett

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for information on 'shovel ready' housing projects that have been submitted for fast-tracked consent

I am writing in regard to your LGOIMA request received 20 May 2020 requesting information on 'shovel ready' housing projects that have been submitted for fast-tracked consent, as per the upcoming changes to the RMA. My apology for the delay in responding to your request.

To the best our knowledge, none of the projects submitted to the Crown Infrastructure Partners as part of their request for 'shovel ready' projects requested fast-tracked consent.

I trust this answers your request.

Kind regards

Rebecca Murray **Governance Support Officer**